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ALL VISITORS MUST REPORT TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND LOG IN BEFORE 

ENTERING THE SCHOOL BUILDING AT ALL TIMES.  

School Gate Opening Times:-Main gates will be open 8.40am in the morning. Children 

should not be on school premises until then and they will open again at 3pm in the 

afternoon. Staff will need to gain access to school prior to this time but school is not open 

for children. Nursery- Wednesday - inner gate opens at 11.10am until 11.30am and 

12.25pm until 12.35pm. 

 

Year 5 Telford Trip 

Please remember that the children have to be in at 7.30am prompt. Monday 26
th

 5J, Tues 27
th

 

5HM and Wed 28
th

 5E. 

 

Dinner Choices 

We have been receiving a high volume of request for changes of dinner choices. Please be 

aware that any dinner choices can only be altered at the beginning of each half-term as the 

catering staff need to order in advance. Therefore, anyone who wishes to change from packed 

lunch to hot dinners will now have to wait until half-term. 

 

For all year groups 

If there are any changes to the pick- up arrangements for pupils please inform the class teacher 

at beginning of the day. 

Any changes due to emergency such as traffic etc. please let office know after lunch and before 

2.30pm. Many thanks. 

 

Year 1 Reading Meeting 

There will be a Reading meeting for Year 1 parents on Wednesday 28
th

 September at 2.15pm in 

the studio. 

 

Year 4 Sacramental Programme 

There is a Year 4 information meeting on Thursday 29
th

 September at 5.15pm, for the children 

who have registered for Holy Communion at St.Helens in June’17. If you have not registered 

yet please do so a.s.a.p. 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

We will be holding our MacMillan Coffee Morning in the Large Hall at school on Friday 30
th

 

September from 9am to 11am. All are welcome, so please come along and enjoy coffee or tea 

and cakes, in our new environment. To raise awareness children have been asked to wear 

something pink or red with their uniform (not shoes.) 

 

Ethnicity Form 

All children will be bringing home a Ethnicity form home with them today. Could you please 

ensure that you complete this form and return it to school by Wednesday 28
th

 at the latest. 

 

The Capital Group 

The Capital Group of schools is looking for a sponsor to help with costs of the annual Diversity 

concert at the Atkinson Southport. If any business or benefactors are out there please contact 

Mrs Speed. 

 

Victoria Gallery & Museum 

Victoria Gallery & Museum are holding family Saturday events. Check out this website 

http://vgm.liverpool.ac.uk/about-us. 

 

 

Telephone: 0151-9248661/ Mobile for Absence Reporting: 07860-003244 (text only) 
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.org.uk 
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Mass Times: 

SS Peter & Pauls 

5.45pm – Sat 

9.30am – Sun 

11.30am – Sun 

St Helens 

9.45am – Sun 

6.30pm -  Sun 

 

School Nurse Drop In 

The next session will 

be on Thurs 29
th

 Sept 

at 2.30 onwards. 

 

School Photographs 

School Photographs 
will take place on 
Monday 3rd October 
and Tuesday 4th 
October. 

 

Change of School 

Mobile Contact 

Number for Absence 

Reporting: 07860 

003244 (text only). 
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